Dear Representative/senator:

My name is [insert your name here], and I am a resident of Arizona Legislative District [insert your legislative district]. I am writing on behalf of the National Federation of the Blind of Arizona to urge you to support policy initiatives that are important to all blind Arizonans.

This year, we have three initiatives we are seeking your support for. Our initiatives are:

1. Accessible Absentee and Mail in Ballots for Blind and Visually Impaired Arizonans
2. Braille and Blindness Certification
3. Additional Funding for the Independent Living Blind Program for Seniors

Detailed fact sheets of these initiatives are being sent in a separate email from our affiliate president and legislative director.

I am asking you to either sponsor or co-sponsor legislation supporting these initiatives. If you have any questions, please contact our legislative director, Joanne Williams at 318-497-2782, or by email at jwilliams@saavi.us. 

Thank you for your consideration and support, and for helping blind Arizonans as we work to finish our business of achieving independence and equality for all blind Arizonans.

Respectfully,

[insert your name here]
